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“Return, O Lord! How long? 
And have compassion on 
Your servants.  
Oh, satisfy us early with Your 
mercy, That we may rejoice 
and be glad all our days! 
Make us glad according to 
the days in which You have 
afflicted us, The years in 
which we have seen evil. 
Let Your work appear to 
Your servants, 
And Your glory to their 
children.  
And let the beauty of 
the Lord our God be upon us, 
And establish the work of our 
hands for us; Yes, establish 

the work of our hands. .”  

Psalm 90:13-17 

 

 

 

PO Box 98 
Redwater, TX 75573 
Phone | (903) 671 2142 

Fax   | (903) 671 2257 
 

E-Mail    
info@fbcredwater.org 
prayer@fbcredwater.org 
Website  
www.fbcredwater.org 

Beginning June 6, there will be a reset in the service times available on 

Sunday Mornings!  

There will continue to be two worship times available on Sunday mornings 

with the addition (or reinstituting, if you will) of a Sunday Morning Bible 

Study time for all ages. The early worship time will continue to be at 9a 

and the later worship time will push back to 11a. This change in time will 

allow for Bible Study to occur from 10:10-10:50a each Sunday morning 

moving forward.  

There will continue to be Little Kingdom Seekers classes available at 11a 

for babies , as well at 2 yr old - Pre K in the Nursery Wing. WOW 

(Worship Our Way) for Kindergarten to 3rd grade will be available to 

transition from family worship to the Children’s Chapel for their own  

worship time.   

If you have any questions about finding a class for you or your family, please 

reach out to church staff or contact the church office at (903) 671-2142.  



           

           

   



     

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Official season of Summer is right around the corner for everybody! GOOD NEWS! 
The Church will remain open year-round for your worship and  
learning. I realize that baseball and softball are in full-swing, but don't forget the 

"main thing" for Christ-followers!  

Vacation Bible School and Music Camp coming up here this month as well. If you 

can help out with these, let Mrs. Naomi know and you will be blessed!  

JOY activities schedule will pick back up in September so stay tuned Senior Adults!  

I love you all in the Blessed name of Jesus!  

Join us this summer for a great way to stay connected called W3:Work, Worship,  

Wednesdays. We know the summer can be a busy time enjoying life away from school.  

However, we know it can be one of the greatest times to grow your relationship with God 

and His Church. W3:Work, Worship, Wednesdays is a combination of labor of a work day, travel of a mission trip, and intimate 

worship of small group study. Work starts at 9:30am with lunch and dinner provided. Worship service starts at 6. You will be fed 

and also have a chance to change (if needed) before worship. There is no charge for W3, all meals and equipment needed 

will be provided. We just need YOU! PS: There will be some 'WET' W3 days mixed in to keep it fun! Check out the website to sign 

up to help with VBS and Music Camp this Summer. 


